
Hello everyone,
As we celebrate Thanksgiving and the things I am thankful for; I am thankful for each 
one of you! You are a blessing and I cherish all your prayers and support. Thank you! 
   This month we had a Kinrick Kids club here at Overtoun House. It was so much fun!! 
So many amazing things happened! 
   The children were at the house for four hours. During that time, they learned that God 
is powerful, He has created and designed them for His purposes, that Jesus is always 
with them, and so much more! 
   It was amazing to see them take in all that was being taught to them. They learned 
Bibles verses and heard from the puppet Dunkin too! He’s their favorite! We had loads 
of fun playing games, doing crafts and even decorating cookies for snack time! 
   My favorite part is when we do the music with actions. The kids get right into the 
music and sing at the top of their lungs!! It’s so sweet and I can’t help but think about 
how God is up there smiling and joining in with us! 
   Our prayer is that He would show them just how much He loves them! Some of 
these kids have been coming since they started school while others like the Ukrainian 
children, haven’t even heard of Jesus before and this was their opportunity to get to 
know Him. This is so cool!
   During one of the memory verse times, Chris explained what it meant to ask Jesus to 
come live inside of us, to help us, and to become our best friend. When she finished, she 
asked the children if they wanted to say yes to Him and four children said yes!!! Two of 
those children were the Ukrainian children who had never heard of Jesus before! This 
is so amazing! 
   My heart is filled with excitement to see what God has in store for these children. To 
know that they can share Him with their families and friends. The horizon is their limit 
and we pray that they would have boldness to share Gods’ love with others! Will you 
join us in this prayer? 
   Thank you for making ministering to children possible by your generosity and prayers! 
May God bless you above and beyond! 
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Craft - making bookmarks

Game time

Dunkin’ the puppet and Cassy 
teaching us a Bible story - Lucy is 

just loving it!
Picking out bracelets that have 

verses on them

Decorating cookies

Scan to watch at the 
Kinrick Kids video!

- Jessica Tomlinson 


